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My name is Carly Colgan, and I am the CEO of Bend-Redmond Habitat for Humanity. 

I am writing in support of SB 967, which will allow cities and counties to collaborate 

on Local Improvement Districts (LIDs) in unincorporated Urban Growth Boundary 

areas to fund critical infrastructure for housing development. High infrastructure costs 

remain one of the biggest barriers to development, delaying the housing and 

economic growth our communities desperately need. We urge you to support SB 967 

to ensure communities have the tools necessary to build infrastructure efficiently and 

keep Oregon’s housing production on track. 


